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MADISON, Wis. — In response to Thursday’s announcement by former Republican Attorney
General Brad Schimel that he will seek election to the Wisconsin Supreme Court in 2025,
Wisconsin Democrats launched  BradSchimel.org , a new website highlighting
how Wisconsin’s worst Attorney General is the last person we need on Wisconsin’s highest
court.

      

Democratic Party of Wisconsin Chair Ben Wikler issued the following statement:

“Wisconsinites rejected Brad Schimel after a single term as Attorney General because his
extreme politics and inept mismanagement became too great to ignore, with thousands of rape
kits left untested at the State Crime Lab and millions of dollars wasted on partisan efforts to
suppress voting rights and push new restrictions on abortion access. Wisconsin’s worst
Attorney General doesn’t deserve a promotion to our state’s highest court.”
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https://wisdems.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5fdce0a26f89c28febc13998d&amp;id=cd4fe43de3&amp;e=c8d9c6b5a0

